From the Chair

Ed Galloway
MARAC Chair
MARAC Business Meeting
Saturday, April 27, 2013
Erie, PA



CONGRATULATIONS!



Write, serve, contribute...we need youl!

VOLUNTEER!



MARAC BLOG & MAA



MARAC’s Digital Repository at the University of Maryland

DRUM



Subgroup created to continue and foster discussions for collaboration

SAA REGIONAL SUMMIT



GOODBYE HOLLY!



So Many to Thank...

Mary Mannix, Vice Chair

Jim Gerencser, Treasurer

Laura Drake Davis / Laurie Rizzo, Secretary
Members-at-Large

— Becky Collier, Dan Linke, Tammy Hamilton and
Jordon Steele

All the Committee and Caucus chairs!



THANK YOU!
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